
 

 

 

 

  

 

Date: 30th May, 2020 
Ref: APSAA/ATSCOVID-19/05-2020 

 
OFFICIAL NOTIFICATION 

RE OPENING OF ATS KARACHI AND LAHORE,  
ON RELAXING COVID-19 RESTRICTIONS 

 

The APSAA Training Schools were closed on Governments instruction to safe guard against 
COVID-19. Now with relaxation in instructions, it has been decided to reopen both the ATS 
from 1st June 2020.  

Following SOPs will be followed:  

1. TIMINGS:  
Saturday to Thursday: 9:00 a.m to 4:00 p.m  
Friday will be closed holiday for maintenance. 
 

2. Only persons in uniform with surgical gloves and masks will be allowed. 
 

3. Companies will bring sanitizer for their own guards.  
 

4. Temperature will be checked individually at entrance by APSAA staff. Guard having 
high grade fever will be returned along with other guards of same company. 
 

5. In addition companies will send a certificate that all guards are clear of COVID 19. 
 

6. Members are requested to book three days in advance max group of Ten (10) Guards, to 
ensure social distancing. 
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Please note that about few weeks back APSAA has written letter regarding high rates of ammo 
Vis a Vis expenditure incurred which resultantly is putting financial burden on APSAA hence 
fresh options and rates were suggested and members were asked to comment. Which went in 
vain as NOT a single member replied, thus it has been taken that the same are acceptable to 
members, hence, now onwords new rates will be invoked. 

 

 
Thanking you & best regards, 
 

 
_______________________ 

Col. Tauqir-ul-Islam 
Principal – APSAA 
 

 
 


